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As part of HP’s continuous value delivery and portfolio update, HP Large Format Business Unit 
has introduced the new HP 836 Universal Latex Printhead (4UU95A) 

In line with the proposal to simplify and improve customer experience, the new HP 836 Universal Latex 
Printhead (4UU95A) is replacing and consolidating the existing HP 836 Latex Printhead series (4UVxxA). 

Starting in May 2025, the existing products will be discontinued (Discontinued SKUs), and a new product 
number (New SKU) will be available. See the following equivalence for compatibility: 

Discontinued SKU New SKU 

4UV95A HP 836 Black/Cyan Latex Printhead 

4UU95A HP 836 Universal Latex Printhead 
4UV96A HP 836 Magenta/Yellow Latex Printhead 
4UV97A HP 836 Light Cyan/Light Magenta Latex Printhead 

4UV98A HP 836 Overcoat Latex Printhead 

HP Distributors with the relevant Exhibit(s) for HP Large Format Production Supplies will be able to purchase the discontinued cartridges from HP 
for as long as supplies last. If stock remains after May 2025, HP may accept orders to sell the remaining inventory at its discretion. 

The printer compatibility for the new HP 836 Universal Latex Printhead (4UU95A) remains the same, adding 
the new launches in April 2025: 

• HP Latex 630 Printer Series

• HP Latex 700/800 Printer Series

• NEW HP Latex 730/830 Printer Series
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Product functionality is not impacted by this change. 

➢ The new Product Number is added to the front panel of the printer, next to the existing one:

HP Latex 630 printer series 

HP Latex 700/800 printer series 

➢ For existing printers, update to the latest firmware available on the product manuals page to
ensure that the printer shows this supply compatibility properly in the front panel.

HP Latex 630 Printer series → firmware version from March 2025 onwards

HP Latex 700 and 800 Printer series → firmware version from May 2025 onwards 

Existing customer inventory Supplies are fully compatible and useful with the existing HP Latex 630/630W, HP Latex 700/700W, and HP Latex 
800/800W printer series after the mandatory firmware upgrade, and DO NOT to be returned. 

➢ HP 836 Latex Printheads can be returned free of charge to HP Planet Partners1

NOTES: 
1. Availability varies; see hp.com/hprecycle for more details. 

HP Planet 
Partners 

https://support.hp.com/us-en/drivers/hp-latex-630-printer/model/2101610364?sku=171S2A
https://support.hp.com/us-en/drivers/hp-latex-700-printer/model/38347875?openCLC=true
https://www.hp.com/us-en/hp-information/recycling/ink-toner.html?jumpid=va_c3p9krquzg

